
Special Report 
Dear faithful ministry partner,	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  

By God's grace, we have been able to purchase the land for the Christian 
school! The property is 5,600 square meters (about an acre and a half) and 
is really well situated in the city of  Bobo, centrally located among the 
churches that God has already allowed us to establish here, as well as the 
new one that we will be starting in October. Over the past few weeks, we 
have been working on the verification process and, on August 14th, we met 
with the owner at the notary's office to begin the process of  the paperwork 
with the government. This process is estimated to take about a month, after 
which the land will officially belong to us! While we are not expecting any 
problems with the paperwork, please pray that everything goes smoothly. 

Our goal, and prayer, is to start construction on the land at the beginning 
of  October. By God's grace, we are still on track to see the school open for 
the school year of  2025! Lord willing, Pastor Augustin will be starting a new 
church on the land in January of  2025. Thanks so much for your prayers 
for this new ministry and the investments that you have made in helping us to purchase this land! We are excited to 
see not only how the school will reach many children and their families with the Gospel, but also to see how the 
school will help to strengthen the churches of  Bobo-Dioulasso! 

Please pray for God to work as we continue with these plans to see the school 
started!
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